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New for 2024-25 

ARC Learning Programme 

The Attachment Research Community are delighted to announce the 
new Learning Programme with events beginning in this month. 
Learning Programme Bulletins will now be sent monthly to let you 
know about our upcoming events.   

 

The Learning Programme will consist of both live in person events and 
virtual webinars from our Learning Hubs where you can find out more 
about their attachment and trauma aware journey and meet their 
teams. The webinar programme will also join the learning programme 
where you can hear from relevant training providers and organisations, 
dates for these will be confirmed soon. Further developments to the 
learning programme will also be announced in the coming weeks. 

 

If you would like to be automatically booked on to all virtual events 
and webinars, then please email us. 

 

https://mailchi.mp/f33bf0b6d885/new-for-2024-25-arc-learning-programme
mailto:admin@the-arc.org.uk?subject=ARC%20Virtual%20Events&body=

